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LSH Together

Over the past few months, we have been working with a group of people from across LSH to build a
new programme of engagement, encouragement and support that strengthens our focus on diversity
and inclusion for our people.

As a people business, we recognise that much of our value lies in your unique experiences,
backgrounds and viewpoints and how we can bring these to the table when we are providing our
clients with the insight, advice and service excellence that they need from us.

That's why we continue to be committed to supporting a working environment where we all feel
welcomed, valued and empowered to achieve our full potential; where our diversity is our strength and
where there are no barriers to success and achievement.

Our LSHTogether programme is how we will drive this going forwards; encouraging and supporting a
culture that celebrates our diversity, and promotes inclusion. Over the coming weeks, we will introduce
our Steering Committee and our strategy for 2021 and beyond. We also look forward to sharing ways
that you can get involved and help shape our future.

This month is Pride month, and so as we launch LSHTogether we are proud to introduce the first
member of our Steering Committee - Matt Barter, Graduate Surveyor in London - as he shares his
thoughts on LGBT+ Pride 2021. Check out Matt's article below.

Look out for our next LSHTogether update in July.

But, if you can’t wait to find out more, you are welcome to contact us anytime.

LSH Together Supports Pride

D&l Steering Committee Member, Matt Barter
tells us why it is still so important that we
celebrate Pride and come out to support the

LGBT+ community. Read Matt's article here.




